Burgos, Alexander N

From: Thomas, Jason S

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 11:09 AM
To: Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Air Quality Rules for February RRC

From: Knowlson, Patrick

Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 9:57 AM

To: Thomas, Jason S <jason.thomas@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Hall, Steve <steve.hall@ncdenr.gov>; Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>; Masemore, Sushma
<sushma.masemore@ncdenr.gov>; Davis, Matthew F <matthew.davis@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Air Quality Rules for February RRC

The DAQ is asking the RRC to extend the period of review for the DAQ rules filed for consideration at the February
meeting. Those rules were readoptions for 15A NCAC 02Q. 0100, .0200, .0300, .0400., .0500, .0800 and .0900. The DAQ
anticipates bringing the rules back to the RRC for their consideration at their March meeting.

Thanks.

Patrick Knowlson

Environmental Engineer

Division of Air Quality, Planning Section

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality

919 707 8711 office
patrick.knowlson@ncdenr.gov

217 West Jones Street
1641 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1641

Mn > mothing Compares .- ..

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



